
Good day Bob, 
 

Please note my concerns with this proposal. I am 
quite interested in it as I used to live on Stewart 
street when we first moved to town. 
 

That the height of these structures will not be 
in keeping with the neighbourhood. 
 

That the site has/had a natural water catchment 
area and I'm concerned that there will be 
insufficient mitigation put in place. 

 
That the additional traffic will risk overloading an 
already busy part of Gorham. 
 

Thank you for your consideration 
Patrick 
 


